
Weekly News - Friday 16th July 2021

Year 5

Dear Parents,

Welcome to the final newsletter of the term! It seems incredible that we are
nearly at the end of the school year already. The time since the last lockdown
has really flown by. It has been another unusual year - hopefully the last of its
kind - and we would like to say a huge thank you to all the children in Year 5
for responding so well in the difficult circumstances. We would also like to take this opportunity to
thank the support staff, who have worked so hard with us across the year group. We could not
have done it without them! Thanks also go to you, the parents and carers, for all the kind,
positive and supportive feedback you have given us, especially through that tricky spring term.
We appreciate all your hard work at home with your children to support their learning, both
during and since that time.

This has been a really busy week. We have been wrapping up the Y5 curriculum across many
subjects and, of course, the children took over their classrooms to complete their mini enterprise
projects. You will have the opportunity to hear all about how the Prime Ministers and their teams
of civil servants ran the 3 classes soon. You will also discover which businesses were successful
during their trading sessions (and if any made a loss). We recorded the children at work during
the finale on Thursday and we will be adding this and many more photos and clips to a
presentation, which we will make available on the Year 5 Google Classroom by the end of next
week. Mrs Lawn and Mrs McLaughlin will be editing all the footage and putting together that
presentation as soon as possible.

Have a lovely weekend and have a great summer holiday when it comes!

Thanks to all the children for a brilliant year! 😎

English, Maths, Geography and DT!

We went completely cross-curricular this week! Our DT packaging unit required some tricky
maths (geometry) work in order to create the nets we wanted for our 3D packets. In addition
to this, our products (muffins) required some effective marketing, meaning that our English
lessons were all about the persuasive language, as well as the slogans and logos our packets
needed. This neatly tied in with our Geography enterprise project, which you will hear about in
our assembly presentation. Next week we will be baking some tasty muffins to bring home.

Notices & Reminders

School closes early on Friday 23rd July. The Year 5s are being dismissed at 1:30pm.

Diamond Work Award

Ash: Everyone! Lime: Everyone! Sycamore: Everyone!


